
Description of Transaction 

 

This application is filed to report gradual changes in the board of 
Educational Media Foundation ('EMF'), licensee of the broadcast facilities listed 
in this application.  The gradual turnover of EMF's board of directors could be 
considered to be a transfer of control requiring FCC permission. EMF is a non-
stock, nonprofit corporation that is governed by a self-perpetuating board of 
directors. Given the fact that the Commission has passed on the qualifications 
of the majority of the members of EMF's board of directors in connection with 
the numerous assignment applications filed with the Commission in the past 3 
years, these board members have already been 'passed on' by the FCC. 
Nevertheless, this application is being filed out of an abundance of caution.   

The addition of new board members and removal of other board members 
will mean that a majority of the board will have changed since the last 
application for approval of a transfer of control of the entire company was 
approved on February 3, 2020. See FCC File No. BTCED-20191227AAF.  

There is no written contract providing for the transfer and no 
consideration has been or will be paid or received in connection with the 
transfer. This is merely the result of a gradual change in the control of a 
nonprofit, non-stock corporation.    

 


